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DATES 

Term Dates 2022/2023  

May 

Sat 20th  Colour Run 

Fri 26th  End of Term 5 

  Non-School Uniform Day 

June 

Mon 5th  Inset Day 

Tue 6th Start of Term 6  

Mon 26th  Holly and Bramble Sports Day 

Tue 27th  Pine and Gorse 

Wed 28th  Sunshine and Rainbow 

Thurs 29th  Poppy and Jasmine 

Fri 30th  Oak and Maple 

July 

Sat 1st  Summer Fair 12-4pm 

Fri 21st  Break up for Summer 

September 

Mon 4th  Inset Day 

Tue 5th  Back to School 
 

School Lunch Menus 

Please order lunches for w/c 

Tuesday 6th June by midnight on Monday 22nd May.  

Menus are now live for after half term so lunches 

can be ordered up until the end of the Summer 

Term.  Please note that Monday 5th June is an 

inset day. 

 

Wednesday 21st June 

Hot meals will not be available on Wednesday 21st 

June due to an activity taking place in the school 

hall all day.  Please note this date will not be locked 

on the menu for that week so please remember not 

to order a meal especially if you pay for it. 

 

Children entitled to pupil premium free school 

meals or who are in reception, year 1 and 2 can pre-

order a free school packed lunch.  Children in year 

3 and 4 can order a packed lunch at a cost of 

£2.60.  More details on how to order to follow 

soon. 
 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 26th May 

We are having a non-uniform day on 

Friday 26th May, in exchange for a 

wrapped bottle for the bottle tombola at 

the FOTFS summer fair. 
 

  
 

Sports Day Dates

 
Weather permitting, we will be running sports day 

in the last week of June. We are planning to follow 

the pattern from last year, whereby the children 

come together in their year groups one afternoon 

each to take part in a variety of races. Mr Sing will 

be the ‘master of ceremonies’ again, and parents 

and carers are invited to come along and cheer 

their children on. The planned dates are as follows: 

 Holly and Bramble 

Monday 26th June - 1.45-3pm 

 Pine and Gorse 

Tuesday 27th June - 1.45-3pm 

 Sunshine and Rainbow 

Wednesday 28th June - 2pm- 3pm 

 Poppy and Jasmine 

Thursday 29th June – 2pm – 3pm 

 Oak and Maple 

Friday 30th June - 1.45-3pm 
 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 3 (Pine and 

Gorse) parents that payment for Term 5 

(April-May) is now due and available to pay for through 

ParentPay.  Term 6 are now also available to pay on 

ParentPay should you wish to pay in advance or you may 

still pay term by term.  Any problems or questions, 

please contact the office.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

Trinity School 
Open to families 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

Monday & 

Wednesday 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/about/heads-update/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/useful-information/term-dates/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/useful-information/hot-lunches/
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/about/heads-update/
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Wraparound Care 

We welcome any one-off bookings for times when you 

need childcare but please ensure you book this with the 

office beforehand so we know to expect your child.   
 

If you would like your child to start attending on a 

regular basis, please email with the days/times required 

so we can book them in.  The admin for wraparound is 

managed on Wednesday afternoon and Friday so please 

be patient with response times: 

Kites:  £3 per child per morning 

Trinity Plus: 3.15-4pm £4 

  3.15-5pm £8 

  3.15-5.30pm £11 

Concessions rates are available for those attending 

after IG sports or music clubs.  Please email for details. 

Invoices for wraparound clubs are available on 

ParentPay to pay and are now overdue. 

01373 461949 

office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 
 

2023-2024 School Terms and Holidays 

Please click here to view online.  Please note there are 

still 2 more inset days to add. 

 

 

The Bible Story this term is: 

Breakfast on the shore. 

John 21:1-25 

 
After Jesus died and came back to life, some of Jesus’ 

friends went fishing. They fished all night long, but 

didn’t catch any fish. They were still in their boats on 

the lake when morning came. As it got light, they could 

see someone standing on the beach. He called out, “Do 

you have any fish?” Jesus’ friends answered, “No.” 

“Throw your net on the right side of the boat and you 

will find some fish,” the man said. When Jesus’ friends 

threw out the net, they caught so many fish that they 

couldn’t pull the net back onto the boat. Peter knew it 

was Jesus talking to them! Peter jumped into the water 

and swam to the beach to see Jesus. The others 

followed in the boat. They towed the net full of fish 

behind them. When they got to the shore, they saw that 

Jesus was cooking breakfast. There was a fire with 

some fish on it and some bread. Jesus invited them to 

have breakfast with Him 
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TOMORROW!! 

The Colour Run is an untimed obstacle event covering a 

lap or two of the school field. The run will start with a 

warm up before runners are doused from head to toe 

in different coloured powder every few metres. 

Obstacles are optional and can be avoided if necessary. 

There are only 2 simple rules: 

1. You MUST wear sunglasses or other eye 

protection (you will not be permitted to run 

without) 

2. You finish the race covered in colour! 

 

Tickets can still be purchased 

- via PayPal - tsafrome@yahoo.com (using the friends 

and family option when prompted) 

- from one of the FOTFS members in the playground 

after school TODAY (cash and card accepted) 

Tickets are £5 and include a colour run headband and 

packet of colour powder. 

Spectators are free but we request that you make lots 

of noise to cheer on our runners and, if you have one, 

bring a water pistol to spray our participants as they 

race.  Everyone is welcome! 

 

FAQ 

Is the colour powder safe? 

Yes. The powder is non-flammable and non-toxic. It is 

created in an ISO 9001 certified factory using Corn 

starch and natural dyes to ensure the safest product 

possible. 

 

Cont’d… 

Does the colour powder stain clothing? 

Like any other colour powder yes it can stain clothing 

so please don't wear your favourite top (unless you 

mind it becoming colourful)! As with anything dirty, the 

sooner the gear gets washed, the better. If you would 

like to preserve the colour in your clothing it is 

suggested to spray it with vinegar and iron it once you 

get home. 

Does the colour powder stain hair? 

The colour powder does wash out of your hair (try 

rinsing in cold water first), however, we do recommend 

you take precautions if you are worried. The colour 

does tend to stick to lighter hair. Using a 

conditioner/oil before the event can help - apply 

liberally to your hair and leave in for the event. 

If you are having trouble washing it out after the 

event, bi-carbonate of soda and anti-dandruff shampoo 

can help get the more stubborn colour out. 

Alternatively, wear a hat or fun wig! 

Is it safe to have cameras/phones with us? 

If you want to get shots right in the midst of the 

colour we recommend covering cameras/phones with 

cling film or placing in a zip-lock bag. 

 

We are still looking for volunteers to throw colour 

powder at our runners. If you think you could spare 

some time to help please get in touch by emailing 

tsafrome@yahoo.com. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow! 
 

 
We are looking for your pre-loved cuddly toys 

for our summer fair Teddy Tombola. 

If you have any soft toys that you are looking to 

re-home that are in good condition then please 

bring them into school over the next two weeks. 

Thank you! 
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